
16 DnC 05, Dear l"lichael: tlany thanks for your letter of l.2-f.2-O5! On f2-12-05 I mailed a
second coflplete copy of The liemorandum + the DTC4 tist to you, u/hlch I hope you have re-
ceived by now, ZoC vri1ling. if they persist in stealing that alocument, I sha11 6end it
again, c/o the governor, with an expltnatorJ letter in regard to !{SPrs apparent mail thefts
& obstruction of justice. I shall also contact the loca1 Yakima gerald-itepublic, vhich may

be hungry for a news story. Your zogfries seen to forget that I afl not under their juriEdic_
tion, so there are flany things I an able to ilo, at the tine of my choosingr not theirs. I
don't think that maif-theft & obstruction of justice, to witr the theft of Btanped officiaf
docunents in legal proceedings, vuouldl be deetued 'frivolous' oatters by ZoCt but I'm prepared
to see. l-et me l-,now at the time of youx next writing if you have received the oissing docu_
nents, If not, f shall proceed to make the facts l,'noitn to the relevant peo?fe.

l appreciate the return of the German text of lietdm.rrshall l.Iil-chr s sirorn statemellt that
accomlanied my translation thereof, in ii!r811sh, Iven if one does not reail German , he could
read the relevant !Iaae6, date.s & places, vhich coincide uith those in my translatiol. In re_
ga.d to the Babel of officially-recognized languages for purposes of ZOG handoutst I do won_
der vhy a text in high Gerrnan vould be such a bind for oui zoggies. f wondex what their re-
action is to letters l,ritten in Tagalog, ordu, Chishona or Mandarin. Do they reiect then if
they cannot translate then? ff the iteo rras sent rith an accompanying translation, ould
the zoggies be able to authenticate the translation? Voul-d they dare to seize i0ail between
non-Whites in non-XBglish? obviously! a prison should have control over priEonersr corcmuni-
cations, but a selective loIicy in regard to languages is no policy at aU, iust racial dis-
crimination against Whites. The colored racists could insist on translators for lheir cor-
responalence in their own languages, as seemE to be the case in U.S. hospitals & other facil-
itie6. As usual! itrs a Zoc-created probleD for ZoG to deal vith.

Imagine receiving a historicaf docuflent in the nail from an Australian contact {hich
ansrrers several questions. (L) Vas I'ie1dmarsha11 liilch a ie!r? Ies. thal explains Goerirlgrs
declaration, "I Jay vrro is a Jewlr (2) Being iei{tsh In the Third Reich 'eas not iltegat. (l)
being subversive & disloyal to Geroary vas iUegal' 60 oners Jelrishness did not pertain' as
ilch said in his 6vorn statenent. This explains vhy Gernanyr s jews uere never deported nor

incarcerated because they were iew6. At the Nuremberg Nan8aroo Court hearings on Gerrnan var
cr'idesrr, all of !,,hich our oun zionist regime is guilty of lerpetratins, Milch was offereal
all the teaptations alleged to be Satanr s offer to Jesu6: A nev political career' instant
freedom, salety for his faoily' &c. All Milcb had to do was to 1ie about his collea8ues, as
the Al1ied representative told hifi, or, he could Just declare that he was jerishr & the pri-
son doors tioulal swin8 open for him as a free nan. Milch resisted teEptation &, aB he prealic-
ted, was soon charged with trumpadl up charges & sentenced to life ln the Zoc-8u1ag. He was
indleedl a righteous jev, as are the ievs of AZA, The Anti-zionist Alliance' the mestizos of
l,a Voz de Aztfan & various Black Uationalists. AZA is the ZoGrE rrorst niShtmare, an alliance
of Uhttes & non-lChites irho collaborate & netl,ork on bohalf of denocratic re8i&e-chan8e iE
The t.and of ZOG, & those uho suffer from the jew v,orldl ordure. RiShteous jevs have come for-
ward to unEask the leu-banksters' racket' as vel1 as so-calleal Christians who !{ant to hurl'y
their god's reappearance by Eupporting the Anti-Christ of Israel under Sataric Ziontsm. Itrs
great to hear a jew lambasting the ZOG in jewish terms. Oy veh!

Thanks for the update on internal gulag corruption/co-option practices. Xvery regiee has
simifar tools for its purloses. As Bakunin! the anarchist, remarkedl: "Every regime needs its
police, vhether Tsarist or Communist-I Bakunin varned Goyin that the kosher coonies of l,enin
alias VladiDir Iuych Ulynov, \,{hose jeeish noE ( Btank) oade hin a jew, uould nake a bankers'
paradiEe, not a workersr paradise. But the Goyio did not listen. llistory proves that those
vrho five like cattle dlie like cattle' just as the ievs de6cribe us. ft is up to us to behave
like nen, & not like cattle. The jev6 merely feed off our ri,ealo€sEes & stupidity' as they
encourage more ol 6ane amongst us. The &ovie' [They T,ive", revea].ed lots of truth' nuch more
than the Goyim can handle, it seens. rrlhen one can 'see', as did the novier6 hero' the {or1d
becomes quite different in appearance' as Beniamin Disraeli advised in regard to those xho
real1y rule the vrorld,

As the Gernan lrontshor,r ner{sreels concfudedl: I'The struggle continues!r'1 coined the ex-
pression that Victory lies in th€ Struggle, Itself: The Struggle is the Victory: Co]. Rudel
often said that i'You only lose if you, yourGelf, give uplriIIe never gave up, so he died vic-
torious. He vas both a uarrior & an inspiration to our I'o1k.

A11 the best. DO|IZ I & ORIONI


